
Subject: FW: Mountian Bikes/User Conficts and Envir. Damage
Date: Wed, 16 Feb 2005 23:33:24 -0800

From: "Ernie Crist" <ernie_crist@dnv.org>
To: <GreggESpringer@comcast.net>, <cbarden@dcn.davis.ca.us>, <mark_col@shaw.ca>

CC: <fonvca@fonvca.org>, <Cagebc@yahoo.com>

Dear Sirs:

I am forwarding this email message for your information to make you
better aware of the issues. 

Ernie Crist.  

-----Original Message-----
From: Akalynnbrown@aol.com [ mailto:Akalynnbrown@aol.com ] 
Sent: Wednesday, February 16, 2005 3:30 PM
To: Mayor and Council - DNV
Subject: Mountian Bikes/User Conficts and Envir. Damage

North Vancouver District Council 

 February 3, 2005

Re:  Mountain Bikes on the North Shore (BC)

Dear Mayor and Council,

I am the Vice President and Deputy National Trail Coordinator of
Equestrian Trails Inc., Corral 38. Our organization's concerns are trail
preservation, trail access and public safety for the trail users. We
have worked closely for many years with various environmental groups
with similar concerns to preserve trails for hiking and equestrian use.

I have been serving in this capacity for over 15 years. I served on the
Mountain Bike Task Force for Los Angeles Rec. and Parks for several
years. We all came to the conclusion that legs and wheels don't mix.
Mountain bikers, by the very nature of this extreme sport, present both
a physical hazard to the peaceful use of trails, and an environmental
hazard as well. The trails become the exclusive use of the mountain
biker as both hikers and equestrians abandon the trails due to fears for
their safety and the disruption of the tranquil use of the land. The
myth of "multi-use" trail quickly reveals itself to be a single use
trail for an aggressive and vocal group. As another hiker has mentioned,
it is not a family activity. Look at a mountain biking magazine to see
who falls into the real demographic. It's real appeal is speed and the
adrenaline rush.

Furthermore, another aspect must be looked at. Once a wheeled vehicle is
allowed on a trail, it opens the door to other versions of recreational
wheeled transportation...the mountain board, the trail inline skates,
and most recently the "diggler", a motor powered combination of  a
skateboard and a scooter. All these vehicles are designed to traverse
rocks, tree roots, dirt, and the usual obstacles of a trail causing
considerable damage as they travel.

We are not against bike use for transportation, or recreation in
appropriate areas, but mountain bikes on unpaved dirt trails used by
hikers and equestrians is often a recipe for disaster. All over the U.S.
where the use of shared trails have been instituted, there is now strong
movements for closing the trails to bikes due to ecological damage  and
user conflicts. 

The mountain bikers need their own area, classified as an ORV, as it is
incompatible with  and dangerous to other trail users.
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Sincerely,

Lynn Brown
(323) 876-6858
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